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March 5, 2025

Scott K. Watson, Historic Preservation Officer
Department of Community & Economic Development
3900 Main Street

Riverside, CA 92522

RE: National Register of Historic Places Nomination for Trujillo Adobe
Dear Mr. Watson;

Pursuant 1o the Certified Local Government Agreement between the Office of Historic Preservation {OHP)
and your governmental entity, we are providing you as the chief elected local official with a sixty (60) day
review and comment period before the State Historical Resources Commission (SHRC) takes action on
the above stated National Register of Historic Places (National Register) nomination at its next meeting.
Dstalls on the meeting are enclosed.

Please review the enclosed nomination and send your comments to OHP. Pursuant to the National
Historic Preservation Act of 1966, as amended, we have also provided a copy of the nomination to your
local preservation commission. Your local preservation commission may comment on whether or not the
nominated property, in its opinion, meets the criteria for the National Register and forward their comments
to you. Please transmit your local preservation commission’s comments with your comments to California
State Parks, Attn: Office of Historic Preservation, Julianne Polanco, State Historic Preservation Officer,
P.OC. Box 942898, Sacramento, CA 94296-0001. To allow the SHRC adequate time to consider the
comments, it is requested that written comments be received by the Office of Historic Preservation seven
(7) days in advance of the SHRC’s meeting. Written comments received within seven days of the meeting
will still be included in the nomination file as sent o the Keeper of the National Register. If you have
questions or require further information, please contact the Registration Unit at (916) 445-7004.

As of January 1, 1993, all Naticnal Register properties are automatically included in the California Register
of Historical Resources and afforded consideration in accordance with state and local environmental
review procedures.

Supplemeﬁtal information on the National Régister is available on our website at the following address:
hitp://www.chp.parks.ca.gov/?page id=24368.

Thank you for your assistance in this program.

Sincerely,

Julianne Polanco ‘
State Historic Preservation Officer

Enclosures: Nomination, Meeting Notice



